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York Central is the most significant urban extension in York’s modern history and is 

currently one of the largest ‘brownfield’ regeneration projects in the UK. A project 

which has been talked about for the last 40 years is now starting to move.   



The York Central site has the potential to deliver 6,500 jobs, 2,500 homes and 1 

million square feet of offices, retail and leisure to significantly boost economic 

regeneration in the city.  It also includes new roads, pedestrian and cycle routes, a 

new linear park and a number of new bridges over the East Coast Mainline. The 

project is of local, regional and national importance and we are now at an exciting 

time where things are starting to happen on site.  

Project Director Leon Guyett and Project Manager Natalie Webster will provide an 

overview of the history of the project, provide an update on the £100m+ 

infrastructure and other work ongoing at the moment, and what will be happening 

next at York Central.  

For further information please go to the York Central Website www.yorkcentral.info  

 
Please note, this lecture will be a live talk in Room P/L/001, 

Physics/Electronics Building, Campus West, University of York. 

Wearing of masks is encouraged (but not mandatory); taking a lateral flow test prior 

to the meeting (with negative result) is also recommended.  There is plenty of space 

in the lecture theatre for “social distancing”.  

Please see the Covid-19 guidance below from the University of York:  

The safety of our audience members and staff are our priority, and the 

University of York continues to have strict cleaning regimes and enhanced 

ventilation in place. 

Please note that the University of York is promoting a message of protect, 
respect and be kind in relation to Covid-19 and we therefore politely ask that all 
attendees consider wearing a face covering whilst moving around indoors, 
washing hands regularly and taking a lateral flow test in advance of the event. 
We also ask that you do not attend if you experience any symptoms that could 
relate to a Covid-19 infection OR if you are self-isolating. Events staff will wear 
face coverings (unless exempt) and clear signage will be available to access 
hand sanitizer and hand washing facilities.  
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